
An unexpected find
As there was no nursery attached to their nearest school, Laura 
and Steven decided to send Joshua to the one at King’s Hedges 
Educational Federation with the intention of moving him to their 
first choice of school for Reception Class. However, they were 
so pleased with what they found at King’s Hedges they decided 
to enrol him there for the rest of his Primary School years, and 
subsequently obtained places for both Katy and Ellie there, too.

Laura says: “I really liked everything about it. Obviously it has 

changed quite a lot since I went there myself but it was lovely to 
find that my old Headteacher was still there to look after my own 
children!”

Looking forward to each new day
“There’s never a time when they look for an excuse not to go, 
even if they are feeling under the weather or even if we have to 
walk there in horrible weather! They can’t wait to get out of the 
door in the morning and I am sure that will make their time at 
King’s Hedges even more productive than it already is.”

Laura and Steven live in North Cambridge with their children Joshua, 7, Katy, 
5 and Ellie, 4.

Laura’s children have a love of learning, 
another thing they have been taught at 
King’s Hedges Educational Federation

Excellence achieved through care, creativity and challenge

King’s Hedges Educational Federation 
Northfield Avenue 
Cambridge 
CB4 2HU

Telephone: 01223 518330 
Fax: 01223 506014 
Web: www.kingshedgesprimary.org.uk 
Email: office@kingshedges.cambs.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Josephine Angel

If you are interested in enrolling or, would like to look around, please feel free to call us on 01223 518330 and arrange an appointment.


